
 

 
 
The Moreno Valley Police Department will provide 100 free firearm safety 
kits to local residents through a partnership with Project Child Safe, the 
nation wide firearms safety education program. The safety kits, which 
include a gun lock, will be distributed at the Police Department during 
normal business hours of 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday, 
excluding holidays, while supplies last.  
 
Project ChildSafe, a program developed by the National Shooting sports 
Foundation (NSSF), will distribute millions of firearm safety kits throughout 
the country over the next year. The program is funded by a US Department 
of Justice grant. 
 
The Moreno Valley Police Department encourages residents to pick up a 
Project ChildSafe safety kit to securely store your firearm. Each kit contains 
a safety curriculum and a cable-style gun lock. The locks fit most types of 
handguns, rifles and shotguns. The goal is to prevent a child or any other 
unauthorized person from accessing a firearm in your home. 
 
By partnering with Project ChildSafe, The Moreno Valley Police 
Department is participating in a growing national effort to promote firearms 
safety education to all gun owners. Project ChildSafe is an important step 
forward in helping ensure that all firearm owners fully  
understand their responsibilities with respect to the safe handling and storage 
of firearms.    
 
Any questions regarding Program ChildSafe contact Officer Richard 
Hutson at 951-486-6715 or email your questions to 
rhutson@riversidesheriff.org  

 


